
Notice of the Filing of a  

Labor Condition Application with the  

Employment & Training Administration 

1. An H-1B nonimmigrant worker is being sought by Akshaya Inc. through the filing 
of a Labor Condition Application with the Employment and Training 
Administration of the U.S. Department of Labor.

2. One (1) such worker is being sought.

3. This worker is being sought for the position of Senior ETL Developer [under the 
wage survey classification of Software Developers, Applications1 (SOC: 

15-1132.00)].

4. An hourly salary of $60.00 is being offered to this worker.

5. The period of employment for which the worker is sought is 01/24/2022 to 
01/23/2025.

6. The employment will occur at 2527 Camino Ramon, San Ramon, CA 94583 

7. The Labor Condition Application is available for public inspection at the offices of 
Akshaya Inc., located at 415 Boulder Ct., Suite 100, Pleasanton, CA 94566.

This is to certify that the above notice was posted for (10) ten consecutive days from 

01/19/2022 to 02/01/2022 at on the bulletin board and in the lunchroom at our client’s 

offices located at 2527 Camino Ramon, San Ramon, CA 94583 

“Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts in the labor condition 

application and/or failure to comply with the terms of the labor condition application may 

be filed with any office of the Wage and Hour Division of the United States Department 

of Labor.” 

 1 https://www.flcdatacenter.com/OesQuickResults.aspx?code=15-1132&area=41860&year=22&source=1  

https://www.flcdatacenter.com/OesQuickResults.aspx?code=15-1132&area=41860&year=22&source=1

